Nottinghamshire Federation  - Advice for taking photos for social media
When taking photos intended for use on social media at WI meetings, please remember that these will be in the public domain so obtaining permission from any individuals in the photos is important.  Some members may wish to be asked each time and grant permission accordingly, but others may be happy to sign a one-off permission form which acknowledges that photos will be taken and used on social media as and when. 

The best practice would be to obtain written permission every time photos are being taken. A basic permission slip can be easily created and stored at the meeting venue, and then signed by any member who has their photo taken. This means that members are able to keep track of where their photo might appear, but it also ensures that nobody can complain about not being asked.
A one-of form may be easier to administer, however it would still be advised to ask each person again before you take their photo for social media. There may be some occasions when members are less keen to have their photo taken, and it is polite to double check. It also alerts them to the fact that a particular photo may be used on social media, so they know to look out for it.
If you are organizing a large event, particularly if members of other WIs or non-members are attending, it may not be practical to use permission forms. In these cases, you may be able to use notices around the venue to alert members to the fact that photographs are being taken. It should make it clear that if anyone does not wish to be included in any photograph, they must alert the photographer to this effect. Your notices would need to be very visible, and you should ideally also announce it at the beginning of the event. 
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